From: ken burke

Sent: 2/07/2024 4:24:16 PM

To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: : DA2024/0622

Dear Sir,

| write to you in relation to the above-mentioned development application for a new clubhouse

at Warringah golf course.
This is absolutely urgent and imperative, Council has given the rights to public golf courses to
private profit making companies who give no consideration to older players pr people on a

Pension.

Warringah Golf course is the only one that takes these factors into account and it should be
supported and encouraged and everything that can be done to help them become more
profitable is a good thing for the community as a whole.

| give my full and total support to this initiative, and | hope that they get full approval, including
food and liquor licensing.

Yours faithfully,
Ken Burke,
404 Sydney Road, Balgowlah

Sent from my iPhone
Ken Burke





